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Monthly Report  
December 1, 2020 – December 31, 2020 

 
 
 

     
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

Citations 
Traffic 18 
Other 37 
Parking 2 

 
    

Accidents 16 
Call for Service 970 

 
 
 
 

Charges 
Felony 13 
Misdemeanor 42 
Warrants 7 

TOTAL 62 
  
Drug Related 9 
Arrests 27 
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Call by Activity 

December 1, 2020 – December 31, 2020 
 
 

Alarms 10 
Animal Complaint 3 
Area Checks 198 
Assault 1 
Assist Other Agency 11 
Burglary 0 
Business Checks 40 
Disabled Motorist 15 
Disorderly Juveniles 3 
Disturbance 12 
Domestic 15 
Fight 0 
Harassment 5 
Intoxicated Subject 2 
Missing Person 1 
Neighbor Dispute 1 
Parking Complaint 0 
Public Contacts 8 
Roadway Obstruction 5 
Suspicious Subject/Vehicle 16 
Theft 6 
Traffic Stops 92 
Vacation Checks 36 
Vandalism 0 
Vice Activity 0 
Welfare Check 12 
911 Hangups 1 
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Charge Summary

2019
December

2020
December

Call for Service 

      2019 – 470 
      2020 – 970 
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It is with mixed 
emotions that The 
Highland Heights Police 
Department announces the 
retirement of Officer 
Kimberly “Kim” Williams. 

Officer Williams began 
her illustrious career in 
public service back in 
March of 1993 as a 
Dispatcher for The 
Campbell County Dispatch 
Center. After spending 
almost 8 years as a 
dispatcher, Kim advanced her career and her ability to help 
others by obtaining the position of Police Officer with the 
Campbell County Police Department, where she worked for 
the next 13 years. During her time with Campbell County, 
Kim represented the Department as a consummate 
professional, serving as an active member of the Campbell 
County Police Honor Guard. Kim also completed a tour of 
duty at the Northern Kentucky Drug Strike Force, serving 
as a “Drug Agent”, a voluntary role that she eagerly 
accepted. 
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In February 2013 Kim transferred to the Highland 
Heights Police Department, where she has honorably 
served the people of Highland Heights. Kim was an integral 
part of the Highland Heights Police Department and a good 
friend to those who knew her well. 

Kim’s hard work and dedication to service will surely 
be missed by the people of Campbell County that she so 
selflessly assisted for more than 27 years. 

Best wishes to Kim and her future endeavors, 
whatever they may be. 

 
 

TRAINING 
 
Sergeant Nick Blank completed his 5 weeks of Accident 
Reconstruction Training.  
 
Officers completed Monthly Training regarding Person of 
Diminished Capacity and reviewed Change of Policy on Use 
of Force 

 

 

 


